
January 23, 2023 

Honorable Jerome D. Schad 

Chairperson 

Erie County Water Authority 

295 Main Street - Room 350 

Buffalo, New York 14203 

Dear Chairperson Schad: 

THE SENATE 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

PATRICK M. GALLIVAN 

Thank you for your recent correspondence with regard to continued funding for the Low­

Income Household Water Assistance Program, administered through the New York State Office 

of Temporary and Disability Assistance. 

My office will keep your letter on file for consideration once budget negotiations get underway 

and legislative allotments are determined. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick M. Gallivan 

Senator, 59th District 
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